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End of Year Message
As we come to the end of another busy and rewarding school year at All Saints, I would like to 
take this opportunity to reflect on everything we have achieved together and to share my 
heartfelt thanks with our whole school community.

Firstly, I want to extend a sincere thank you to all our parents and carers for your ongoing 
support, encouragement, and partnership. Your commitment to your children’s learning and 
your active involvement in school life make a huge difference to what we can achieve together. It 
has been a real pleasure to see so many of you at events and celebrations throughout the year, 
and your enthusiasm and positivity mean so much to us.

I would also like to thank our wonderful staff team for their unwavering dedication, care, and 
hard work. Day in and day out, they go above and beyond to provide the very best for our 
children—nurturing them, inspiring them, and helping them to grow both academically and 
personally. My gratitude also extends to our governing body, whose guidance, support, and 
commitment to the school’s vision have been invaluable throughout the year.

As you know, we will also be saying goodbye and thank you to Miss Richards, Miss Gilbert, and 
of course Mrs Williams as they leave us at the end of this term. Each of them has made a 
significant contribution to school life, sharing their skills, care, and dedication with the children. 
We are incredibly grateful for all they have done during their time at All Saints. On behalf of the 
whole school community, I want to wish them every success and happiness in their next 
chapters. May God bless them on their journeys ahead.

A very special mention must go to our Year 6 leavers. We are so proud of everything you have 
achieved during your time with us—from the friendships you have built, to the learning you 
have embraced, to the many ways you have helped make our school such a caring and inclusive 
place. As you move on to secondary school, please remember that you will always be part of the 
All Saints family. 

To showcase many of the amazing things the Y6 children have done this year, please click on the 
link to watch their final year with us -  https://youtu.be/ZGZIb_w_YI0 

Finally, I would like to wish all our families, children, staff, and governors a truly wonderful 
summer break. May it be a time of rest, joy, and cherished moments with loved ones. We look 
forward to welcoming everyone back to school on Wednesday 3rd September for the start of a 
new academic year, filled with new opportunities, learning, and adventures ahead.

Kind regards,

https://youtu.be/ZGZIb_w_YI0
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School Term Dates 2025 - 2026

Dates for the Diary
Monday 21st July – INSET Day – School closed to pupils.
Monday 1st September – INSET Day – School closed to pupils.
Tuesday 2nd September – INSET Day – School closed to pupils.
Wednesday 3rd September – Start of Autumn Term A. 

INSET Days for 2025/26 Academic Year
We would like to share with you the confirmed INSET days for the 2025/26 academic 
year. The school will be closed to pupils on these dates.

Monday 1st September 2025 – INSET Day (Start of Autumn Term)
Tuesday 2nd September 2025 – INSET Day
Monday 3rd November 2025 – INSET Day (After Half Term)
Monday 23rd February 2026 – INSET Day (After Spring Half Term)
Monday 20th July 2026 – INSET Day (End of Summer Term)

We hope sharing these dates in advance will help families plan ahead for the year. 

Term Begin Half term End

Begin End

Autumn
2025

*Mon
1 Sept
2025

Monday
27 Oct
2025

Friday
31 Oct
2025

Friday
19 Dec
2025

Spring
2026

Monday
5 Jan
2026

Monday
16 Feb
2026

Friday
20 Feb
2026

Friday
27 Mar
2026

Summer
2026

Monday
13 April

2026

Monday
25 May

2026

Friday
29 May

2026

*Monday
20 July

2026
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Family Information
As we break up for the six-week Summer break, I would like to draw your 
attention to the information below & over the next few pages that hopefully, you will 
find useful.  

There are a number of different events that are available during the holiday period and 
The Family Information Service in the Vale of Glamorgan Council have collaborated with 
organisations, who have kindly provided details of their activities and events taking 
place this summer. From free drop-in sessions, library activities and sports camps, 
there’s lots of activities for families and children to take part in this summer.

Working in partnership with organisations across the Vale, the FIS team have put 
together a calendar of events suitable for children and young people up to the age of 25, 
alongside a number of family activities.

The Council’s Libraries, Youth Service and the Healthy Living Play and Sports Teams are 
all offering several free events for children and teens to participate in during the school 
holidays.

The Summer Holiday Programme 2025 kicks off on Saturday 19 July and will run 
throughout Summer until 31st August. You can find the full programme of events on the 
Council’s website: www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk/fis

Contact the Family Information Service (FIS) for information on childcare, help with 
childcare costs (including the Childcare Offer for 3 to 4yr olds), activities and services for 
children and young people (including The Index for children with disabilities or 
additional needs):

With the current cost of living crisis, it is hard keeping the children entertained for long 
periods of time without spending a fortune and we appreciate that many families might 
find that taking their children out to eat can be very expensive.  Luckily, some 
supermarket cafes and restaurants are now offering discount deals that allow children to 
eat out for free or for as little as £1.  We really hope this helps our parents and carers to 
save a few £££s throughout the school holidays.

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk%2Ffis&data=05%7C02%7CWilliamsA19%40Hwbcymru.net%7Cc17a43d64034475b7af308ddbe28e4bc%7C4f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993%7C0%7C0%7C638875805020392241%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=IiBYcQ7cAL%2BQibdNFXR%2FKoNN7an03YcCmpSWUenvj44%3D&reserved=0
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